



February 19, 2016

Lutheran Church of Honolulu 1730 Punahou Street Honolulu, HI 96822

Dear Lutheran Church of Honolulu,

Thank you very much for your continued support of Angel Network Charities. The Board of Directors of Angel Network wants to extend our mahalo for your generosity. Your support enables Angel Network to continue our vital mission to feed the hungry and improve the lives of those who are struggling.

With aloha, and wishing you a happy new year,

The Angel Network Board of Directors

Jewell Tuitele Lea del Castillo Paul Tomita Leslie Dorman Cheryl Tuitele Judy Joseph Erin Day